
   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Free Vaccine Receipt Printing at Ajax Public Library 
 
7 September 2021—Ajax Public Library is offering free printing for vaccine receipts for any person 
who needs it.   
 
With a proof-of-vaccination system coming into effect September 22, the Library is eager to support 
Ajax residents. The Library offers free WiFi to download vaccine receipts to your device, and free 
computer use for anyone who needs to access the provincial portal for their receipts.  
 
To help reduce barriers to accessing services which will require the vaccine passports, the Library is 
also offering free printing for any vaccine receipts. Simply speak with Library staff and have them 
waive the printing fee.  
 
All three branches of the Library are open Tuesdays through Saturdays, 9:30 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. and 
Sundays 12:00 noon – 5:00 p.m. All visitors are asked to wear a mask for the duration of their visit.  
 
More information about current Library services can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca. For updates, be sure to follow the Library on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram. 
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Contact: 
Kiley Percy 
Coordinator of Marketing and Communications 
905-683-4000 ext. 8819 
kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca  
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